
SINGLE MEMBER COMMITTEE 
HYDERABAD CRICKET ASSOCIATION 

E-mail: singlemembercommittee.hca@gmail.com

1.05.2023 

EXTENSION OF TIME TO SUBMIT REPLY TO NOTICE 

Pursuant to the request made by some of the clubs for extension of timeline for 

sending their response, the clubs who have not shared their response to the notice 

thus far, may submit their reply on or before 10 May 2023. It is hereby clarified 

that no further extension shall be granted to the clubs for sending their reply to the 

notice. In the event of the failure of any club/clubs to respond within the extended 

time prescribed, a decision with respect to finalisation of the voters’ list of the 

Hyderabad Cricket Association for the conduct of elections shall be taken on the 

basis of available records. 

Hard copy must be submitted only to Mr. P.V. Bhaskar Rao, Rajiv Gandhi 

International Cricket Stadium, Uppal, Hyderabad – 500039, Telangana. Soft copy of 

the documents must be sent on the email address 

singlemembercommittee.hca@gmail.com. The email address from which the 

document(s) are received shall be used for all future correspondence with the club. 

Justice L. Nageswara Rao  
Former Judge, Supreme Court of India 

        Single Member Committee 
     Hyderabad Cricket Association 
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